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Mai Vang

From: Francisco Mendoza <panchomasvictor@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:11 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Contesting Assessment File #J2306E

To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am contesting an Assessment on my property located on 1070 Ross Avenue, St Paul, 55106. Assessment #238305. 
I would like to be put on the schedule of the Legislative Hearing on March 7, 2023. 
Please let me know if there is anything else I should do before the hearing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Francisco Martinez. 
 


